
Collections Report

Region: 
____________________________

Item Donated Number 
Donated

Socks (Pairs)
Mittens (Pairs)
Gloves (Pairs)
Hats
Scarves
Other items
Cash collected

Thank you for your help with the Sock it to Poverty 2014 Campaign. Your donations are helping 
to ensure many in our communities will have a warmer winter!! Once you have collected and 
counted the donations, please fill in this form and send it to NSGEU Human Rights Committee 
Chair Tammy Gillis at tammygillis@eastlink.ca 

If possible, please include a picture of the donations. Any cash donations should be sent by 
cheque to the NSGEU, please include the phrase “Sock it to Poverty” on the memo line of the 
cheque. For further information, please contact your Human Rights Committee: 

Adele Leblanc (South Shore and Valley Regions) dajg_leb@hotmail.com
Judy Lewis (Metro B Region) judy.lewis07@gmail.com
Liz McQuaid (Metro A & C Regions) lizmcquaid3@hotmail.com
Patti MacDonald (Cumberland Colchester Region) patti.macdonald@mynslc.com
Vivian MacLeod (Pictou Antigonish Guysborough Region) vivian.macleod@pcha.nshealth.ca
Joe MacPherson (Cape Breton Region) joe_macpherson@cbu.ca
Tammy Gillis (Committee Chair) gillist@gov.ns.ca
Jason MacLean (Committee Executive Liaison) jmacl3an@gmail.com


